
   Twin Waters Neighbourhood Watch (Coolum 5)          

WORKING TO MAKE OUR COMMUNITY SAFER 

Disclaimer: The information contained herein has 
been obtained from sources we deem to be 
reliable, however we cannot guarantee its    
accuracy and interested persons should rely on 
their own enquiries.  The views in this newsletter 
are not necessarily those of the Queensland Police 
Service unless expressly so quoted. 

Early Notice: 

Turning the screws event— 

Saturday 22nd April  
from 9 am to 12 noon  

 
 
 

 
 
Twin Waters NHW would like to encourage 
you to bring your vehicles to the Apex 
Camp, Noojor Road, Mudjimba, to have one
-way screws fitted to your number plates. 
We will be assisted by Maroochydore and 
Coolum Police, Twin Waters Residents’ 
Association and Maroochy North Shore 
Lions, and would love some more 
volunteers so contact the Residents’ 
Association, phone 5448 9414, if you would 
like to help. 
These one-way screws help prevent and 
reduce number plate theft occurrences. The 
theft of number plates often leads to 

further property crime related offences, 
such as fuel drive-offs, break and 
enters and traffic offences.  

Twin Waters resident was at 
Erbachers with his wife waiting to pay 
for his fruit and veg when a person 
leaned over and paid the bill for them.  

After a request a couple of days 
before Christmas via the TWRA 
emails, a resident was able to borrow 
a mobility scooter. It was really 
important because she could not get 
her scooter fixed just before 
Christmas and is not mobile without 
it. 

 At a Christmas NHW party, a couple 
were recounting that their house had 
been egged the previous night and 
that they were having trouble 
removing the dried egg.  Next 
morning, two neighbours from the 
party turned up with buckets, sugar 
soap and a ladder and the mess was 
cleaned up in about half an hour.   

If you have a good news story that you 

would like to share in our next 

newsletter, send it to info@twra.net 

with the subject “Good News” 

GOOD NEWS STORIES 

SCAMWATCH 

Stay one step ahead of the scammers— 

visit www.scamwatch.gov.au to get the 

low-down on scams that target Australian 

consumers and small businesses.  Find out 

more about how scams work, how to 

protect yourself and what to do if you’ve 

been scammed. 

Register with SCAMwatch subscription 

service to receive free email alerts on new 

scams doing the rounds. 

 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING 
7 PM TUESDAY 28TH MARCH 

2017 

Twin Waters Retirement Village 
Clubroom 

Members of the public are most 
welcome to attend our meeting 
and be informed about safety 
and security in Twin Waters. 


